
21/07/2020 

MRS Victoria Bridgstock 
5 / 29 - 33 Waine ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Vikrudd@me.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To whom this may concern, 

We are against this Optus tower development. 

We’re sure this was already knocked back a couple of years ago. Why put this forward again? 

Our family do not want this to go ahead, due to how close it will be to curl curl school. Once the 
building work at the school has been completed - we have seen the proposed tower will only 
be 300 metres away. This is against a DOE policy. 

As a local nurse, having this proposed tower that close to the school as well as a sports field 
that has families on every day and sport every weekend surely raises potential health concerns 
for our community. 
Electromagnetic radiation has been shown in studies to be carcinogenic to humans. 

Finally the wildlife surrounding this area and the wildlife that habits around the lagoon need 
protecting also. Is Optus reception more important ? 

Please listen to the community. We do not want it ! 
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